
 

Public Hearing 
Notice of Change in Location 

            February 20, 2015

City of Philadelphia 

The Committee on the Environment of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has changed the location
of the Public Hearing scheduled for Wednesday, February 25, 2015, at 10:00 AM, from Room 400 City
Hall, to Room 676 City Hall, to hear testimony on the following items: 

An Ordinance amending Section 9-3402 of The Philadelphia Code, entitled 
"Benchmarking Energy and Water Use", to expand the buildings for which the 
benchmarking and reporting of energy and water usage data is required, all under
certain terms and conditions. 
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Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, City
Hall. 

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on the Environment, open to the
public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed item. 

Michael Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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